MOUNT SINAI CIVIC ASSOCIATION
General Meeting

November 2, 2009

Call to order & Pledge:  8:10pm

I.
President’s Report:  Deirdre DuBato

· Both existing Mount Sinai Welcome signs need to be replaced at a cost of approximately $8000; third sign to be donated by developer of Plymouth Estates off Plymouth Avenue.
· Deirdre will attend the 25A Advisory Board meeting a/c planned DOT widening project due to terminate at Crystal Brook Hollow Road causing a huge bottleneck.

· Deirdre will try to get additional information about the planned group home.

· Update on Meet The Candidate Night – confusion over why Town employees told not to attend a/c legal implications.  Deirdre was told that this was a mistake.

· Members were reminded to vote on Tuesday.

· Some members did not receive post card meeting notice (note: was mailing list updated to reflect new member and renewals?)

· New website still under construction – board members should email bio to Ann asap.

· Most local building projects stalled due to eceonomy – no new updates to report.
· Proposed Harbor Village project will not be built, property owned by New Life – contact them regarding property maintenance, but no obligation to maintain vacant land exists for private property owners.

II.
Corresponding Secretary’s Report:  Ann Becker

· Letter from Mark Alessi regarding 25A Advisory Board Meeting 11/9/09, 5 – 6:30 pm
· Letter from Mark Lesko, cc regarding proposed AHRC site (group home) off Osborne Ave.

III.      Treasurer’s Report:  Saranto Calamas

· Checking - $11,720.81
· Savings  -  $1157.20
IV.
Presentation:  Fred Drewes, Heritage Trust



Member Fred Drewes gave a power point presentation on his plans for “Avenue of

                                    America” flag and horticultural display at Heritage Park.
Adjournment:  9:15pm

Minutes taken by Ann Becker, Corresponding Secretary
Respectfully submitted by Joseph L. Militscher, Recording Secretary
